
Reception Newsletter 3rd May 2024 

This week we have been completing lots of minibeast activities. We have made some 

minibeast in our workshop area. Used scissors to cut out and decorate minibeasts and 

have been learning songs in preparation for our assembly. 

Dates for your Diary: 

Monday May 13th– Reception Assembly for parents and carers at 2:30pm. Please come along 

to watch, if you can make it. 

Tuesday May 21st –Reception’s Sports Day at 1:30-2:30pm 

This week in phonics we have started 
work on Letters and Sounds Phase 4, 
looking at CCVCC and CCCVCC words. 

We have read these words: 

stamp spend crept twist 
trust swift crisp blend 

crunch crust grand 
squelch string scrap 

splat strap scrub strong 
script scrunch strand 

strict sprint 

 

We have learnt some new tricky 
words:  

were here little says 
We continue to practise the 

Phase 3 diagraphs and           
trigraphs every day 

Congratulations this week goes to: 

Michele in RE– He received an enormous trophy for 

his amazing effort when learning his kicks in martial 

arts. You are a superstar Michele.   

Hardworker:  

Charlotte in RR 

Golden Pupils: 

Dolly in RE for her enthusiastic and cheery approach to all her learning. 

Dantre in RR for his enthusiasm in his phonics and reading sessions. 

Message Board 

Just a quick reminder as we have 
had a number of reports of    
parents using vapes when stood 
on the playground waiting to col-
lect children. If you are not 
aware, the school grounds are a 
no vaping or smoking zone. Thank 
you for your understanding in 
this matter. 

We Need Your Help!  

The children are really enjoying the garden area and 
planting their own seeds and bulbs. We are asking for 
donations of yoghurt tubs or small plant pots so the  
children can watch their seeds grow and bring them 
home with them at the end of the year. 


